Falf GraofacLions in Vicaragun

November 2023
Greetings in the name of the Lord!

And Jesus said unto them, Come ye after me, and I will make you to become fishers of men. Mark 1:17

Fall is a wonderful time of celebration at the churches and Bible institutes in Managua and Puerto Cabezas!
We celebrate because several new graduates have completed their studies and are starting on their journey to
become pastors and teachers of the Word. These young people have committed their lives to going out into
the world to bring the gospel to those that have not heard it. New works and churches will be started because
they heard and answered the call! They will be the vessels to carry the gospel to many others in Nicaragua and
beyond! We ask for your prayers and continued giving to make this possible.

We are excited to see the children’s works continue to grow! The children are the future of the church. Our pastor’s
wives and the lady graduates from the institutes lead these works in each church, in addition to ministering to the
ladies of our churches through special conferences and weekend retreats. It is inspiring to watch these specialized

ministries grow so that others can continue their journey to fan the flames of salvation in Nicaragua!

We have a specific need that we would like for you to pray for. A car is needed for the senior pastor who leads
the two institutes. He is without a car since his car gave up with 289,000 kilometers on it. We ask for your prayers

for this need along with any donation towards a new vehicle that you can give. Send to Nicaragua Bible Institute
Fund 261, Box 38 - c¢/o BIML

Thank you for your continued prayers and giving. I pray that
God blesses you abundantly during this time.

To God be the glory!

Regards,
Sabina Dayton
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